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SUPPLEMENT 2 TO THE PLANNING COMMISSION STAFF MEMO 

DATE: March 16, 2017 

TO:  Planning Commission 

RECOMMENDED BY:  Richard Hart, Community Development Director 
PREPARED BY:  Ann Mueller, Senior Planner 
SUBJECT:  COMMENT LETTER FROM KING COUNTY PARKS FOR PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC 

HEARING CONSIDERATION ON THE LAKEPOINTE URBAN VILLAGE DEVELOPMENT 
AGREEMENT. 

 

ATTACHMENT(S):  
1. March 16, 2017 Letter emailed from King County Parks and Recreation 

 
 
Attached is a letter emailed to city staff the afternoon of Thursday, March 16th from King County Parks and 
Recreation Division.  This is letter is in addition to a letter provided by King County Parks to the city on January 20, 
2016, which was included in the initial Planning Commission staff memo as part of attachment 5.   
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